
To help combat overdose deaths, most states have enacted laws known as “Good Samaritan Laws.” These laws provide limited immunity 
to a person who calls for medical assistance for a possible overdose and the person in need of that assistance. The state legislature is 

considering reforming North Carolina’s law to save lives.   Please tell me if you agree or disagree with the following statements. 
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Saving the life of someone who has overdosed should be more important 
than catching the person who supplied the drugs.




